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BACKGROUND

In the Fall of 2003, when the Information Technology/Business Education (IT/BE) department was initiated, it was agreed that the Decision Support Systems(DSS) emphasis in the MBA program and several related graduate computing courses would transfer ownership from the Management Department to IT/BE. Since that time, because of budget cuts, low enrollment numbers and industry recommended changes in direction to the college’s computing offerings, it has been decided to delete the DSS program. However, not all of the DSS courses will be deleted. Two are required for the Master of Science degree in Computer Information Systems, also offered by IT/BE, and will be retained. 

PROPOSAL OVERVIEW

So this graduate curriculum revision includes eight separate proposals:

· One graduate submajor (DSS)deletion in the Master of Business Administration (MBA) program proposal

· One change in major for the MS in CIS program

· Four graduate courses being deleted (MANGEMNT 705, 742, 754, 784)

· Two graduate courses being redesignated (MANGEMNT 734, 743)

In addition, a form verifying that a consultation has taken place with the Management Department is included.

